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Welcome to this week’s Bulletin from the National Family Carer Network. You are receiving this because you are members of our organisation. If you no longer wish to subscribe please contact info@familycarers.org.uk.
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1. Disability policy rethink from Jenny Morris 

This Viewpoint reviews some aspects of disability policy literature since the early 1990s before concluding with a detailed assessment of the most recent literature and changes being introduced by the Coalition Government. 

Themes discussed include: 

Welfare reform; ill health; defining disability; barriers to employment; and what changes should disabled people be campaigning for? 

The author concludes with a call for the disabled people's movement to move out of the disability policy agenda and engage with broader political and economic debates and developments. 

To view the summary on the Joseph Rowntree Foundation’s website please click here
2. Ask an expert
www.netbuddy.org.uk now has five dedicated ‘Site experts’ providing advice to family and professional carers on all aspects of supporting people with learning disabilities. The site experts are online 24/7 answering questions related to their individual specialisms, which are: Learning Disability Occupational Therapy, Speech & Language Therapy, Parenting Siblings, Assistive Technology and Audiology. You can talk to them here: http://www.netbuddy.org.uk/forums/ask-expert/
3. Research Project - Manchester Metropolitan University - Resilience in the lives of disabled people across the life course 

Researchers at Manchester Metropolitan University are working together with Scope on a new research project: Resilience in the lives of disabled people across the life course. We want to find out what builds resilience in the lives of disabled people. We hope that our findings will help to shape the kinds of services that are delivered for disabled people, so that in the future, services always help disabled people to build resilience and independence. 

We would like to interview: 

disabled children; 
disabled young people; 
parents/carers of disabled children; 
disabled people of working age; 
older disabled people; 
people with terminal and degenerative conditions. 

Interviews usually last between 1 - 2 hours; you can choose where you would like to be interviewed. Questions we ask might include: 

What enables people to fulfil their hopes and dreams? Can you identify people and services that have you have found helpful? Why were they helpful? 

What helps disabled children and families to persevere in life even when things are getting tough? 

If you would like more information about this project, please contact: 
k.runswick-cole@mmu.ac.uk


4. OPERATIONAL MANAGER

To manage the services of Essex Mencap.

20 hours per week £22,000 pro rata

 [will entail some travelling throughout the county] This is a new post and initially a 1 year contract.

For application form and Job description please email: emn08@sky.com or phone 01245 262427.
5. Employing a PA?

ARC has a network for PAs and those who employ PAs (460 people in total). We have written a short guide to employing a new PA in the form of a toolkit, funded by Skills for Care and available on their website (www.panet.org.uk) and ours (arcuk.org.uk). There is lots of advice, from sample adverts through to sample letters of appointment, contracts and even Health & Safety policy. It also talks about supervision and developing/training your new PA. 

ARC has also just finished a PA Induction pack, designed to be delivered by the employer, and has secured some further funding from Skills for Care to support and prepare a small number of PA Employers to use the pack. We will be recording the employers learning needs, in order to help them deliver a good induction, then developing a learning pack for the Employers, so that they can use it to prepare themselves to deliver a good induction in the future. 

6. Personal Independence Payment 

From 2013 the Government is proposing to introduce a new benefit called Personal Independence Payment for eligible working age people aged 16 to 64 to replace Disability Living Allowance (DLA). 

The intention is that Personal Independence Payment will focus support to those individuals who experience the greatest challenges to remaining independent and leading full, active and independent lives. 

Disability Living Allowance was introduced in 1992 and has not been fundamentally reviewed or reformed since. There is confusion about the purpose of the benefit, it is complex to claim and there is no systematic way of checking that awards remain correct. 

We are putting disabled people at the heart of the development of Personal Independence Payment. This includes: 

Working with disabled people and their organisations as we develop the new claims and assessment processes seeking feedback on our proposals for the draft assessment criteria, which consider an individual's circumstances and the impact of their health condition or impairment on their everyday life. 

For further information click here
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 7. www.jan-net.co.uk              KEEPING YOU INFORMED AND IN THE LOOP
1. UK health and learning disability network hosted by 

The Foundation for People with a Learning Disability (FPLD)

To join log on to 

http://www.ldhealthnetwork.org.uk/forms/healthjoin
or http://www.learningdisabilities.org.uk/ldhn
Open network with a focus on health and adults with a learning disability.

Janet Cobb is the network facilitator and an associate consultant with FPLD

www.learningdisabilities.org.uk 

For more information mail jcobb@fpld.org.uk 

2. UK Lecturers network (Learning Disability)
Contact Janet Cobb janet@jan-net.co.uk or jcobb@fpld.org.uk
Network aimed at university lecturers in learning disability open to anyone with an interest in workforce development in health and learning disability.


Free membership to join log on to www.jan-net.co.uk                  

3. UK Forensic and learning disability network.

Contact Janet Cobb janet@jan-net.co.uk or jcobb@fpld.org.uk
Network aimed at practitioners with an interest in people with a learning disability in secure settings or at risk of contact with the Criminal Justice System.

Free membership to join log on to www.jan-net.co.uk                  

4. UK Epilepsy network

Contact Janet Cobb janet@jan-net.co.uk or jcobb@fpld.org.uk
Network aimed at practitioners with an interest in Epilepsy


Free membership to join log on to www.jan-net.co.uk  

5. UK Continuing Care network

Contact Janet Cobb janet@jan-net.co.uk
Network aimed at practitioners working in continuing care and learning disabilities.


Free membership to join log on to www.jan-net.co.uk  

6. UK GP (Interest in learning disabilities) network

Contact Janet Cobb janet@jan-net.co.uk
Network aimed at GPs with an interest in health and people with a learning disability.

Free membership to join log on to www.jan-net.co.uk  
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